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The Department of Immigration

To whom it may concern,

I write this letter to you in support of Dr Lisa Landymore-Lim's
application to remain in Australia,

Dr Landymore-Lim was recently a guest on my radio programme. She
was discussing 'Poisonous Prescriptions' and the allergies that
many people have against many of the reqularly prescribed anti-
biotics. The segment created enormous public interest and was
very much to the benefit of the community.

Her indepth research and study into this particular subject is
quite unique. Such a study obviously should have been undertaken
some time ago and for the good of the nation should be continued.

Dr Landymore-Lim spent 40 minutes with me taking calls from
listeners and judging by the volume of listners who wished to
speak to her, we could easily have spent the whole morning
discussing this issue.

I understand another good indicator of her unigue knowledge of
her subject is that her book, "poisonous Prescriptions", is a
best-seller.

I look forward to having her back on the programme as she deals
with a subject not covered by anyocne else and she does it with
a great deal of professionalism.

1 trust her studies will continue unabated and I believe she
would make a useful addition to the Australian population.

I am available on either 08 300 1000 or 041 281 9000 to confirm
these thoughts.

Yours sincerely,

Jeremy Cafdeaux
Presenter, The Jeremy Cordeaux Show
Managing Director, S5AD Broadcasting Company Pty Ltd
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